
Letter of intent 

I am interested in running for BCSGA because I want to ensure the students voices are 

being heard and represented through different organizations. I am committed to further my 

education in political science and becoming an attorney. I desire to practice immigration law, 

because it is a form to give back to my community.  

My interest in running for the Bakersfield College Student Government Association is 

because I have acquired experience through my community service and the clubs, I am involved 

in that would benefit BCSGA. I am a leader and an advocate for AB540 students.  

I have leadership skills, I am currently the Vice President of a two Bakersfield college clubs, 

Latinos Unidos Por Educacion (L.U.P.E.) and Youth Empowering Successes (Y.E.S.). I am also 

part of Conexiones Estudiantiles project.  

Bakersfield college has a student government so that the elected officials represent the 

voices of the students, address students’ needs and concerns. Also allocates the campus centers 

fees to programs and services. BCSGA regulates student organizations to ensure they are 

operating equitably and following BCSGS By-laws, constitution and college policy.  

I will bring more representation for the students, ensuring that the Bakersfield college student 

government association is aware of students needs on campus. 

 

 


